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I oppose this measure.  Mail-in voting makes it easier, more cost effective, and more 

secure to submit my vote.  I am a new resident to Oregon, of roughly 2 years.  I 

registered to vote when I first moved here, as did my family of 5.  We are registered 

voters.  I agree on the subject of voter registration also.  I am a citizen, as is the 

entirety of my family.  Mail-in voting increases voter turnout which is critical in this day 

and age.  I've lived in California and Arizona prior to this, both of which I have 

volunteered to work voter polling stations.  I understand the time it takes for people to 

come out and vote.  I appreciate the privilege to receive my voting packet and then 

submit when I am educated on who and what to vote for. 

 

I feel that changing this is an attempt to reduce voter turnout which could influence an 

election one way or the other. 


